Transcript for OSU Holds Annual Peace Officers Memorial Ceremony
Officers are outside for the Memorial Ceremony
[SHOUTING]
[Officers following commands at ceremony]
[AMAZING GRACE- Plays in the background]
Placing down the wreath
This is the Blankenship memorial, which is dedicated to Michael Blankenship, in the event of his death in February of 1997.
Detective speaks to the camera
We perform this event, this memorial service every year, to honor Michael Blankenship and his sacrifice to the law enforcement community here at The Ohio State University.
Michael Blankenship’s family at the memorial service
Michael Blankenship’s family attends the memorial every year.
Officers at the memorial service
This is important to all officers to continue year after year because it’s a constant reminder of what coild happen and the sacrifices that you are being asked to make.
People at the memorial service
And it’s just a gentle reminder to be safe and to look ahead and watch your safety 
Camera shot of the memorial and the American flag
[Distant voice voice]
